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WEEKLY DIARY SHEET AND INFORMATION FOR PARENTS
Week Starting 24/4/2017
Monday 24th  April 
· Class 2 spelling tests 

Tuesday 25th April
After-school Gymnastics for Class 2 (3.30-4.30pm)
Wednesday 26th April
Thursday 27th April
Jemma from Powys Dance will be working with Class 2
Our school nurse will be carrying out sight and hearing checks for children of Reception age.

After-School Club with Mrs Wilkie

Friday 28th April 
Swimming lessons for children in Y1-Y6
Dinners
Monday – Cheese & tomato pizza with potato wedges & baked beans

Tuesday – Sausage with mashed potatoes, peas and sweetcorn and gravy

Wednesday – Homemade beef lasagne with garlic bread and mixed vegetables

Thursday – Roast turkey and stuffing, mashed and roast potato, broccoli, swede and gravy

Friday – Fish finger or salmon bake, chips/pasta, baked beans or peas


Forthcoming Dates
19th May – Small /Medium Schools’ Swimming Gala

22nd June – Science Superheroes Day (visiting scientists)

3rd-7th July Class Two work with actors, musicians and other professionals at The Willow Globe Theatre

Friday 7th July – performance for parents, governors and Friends at The Willow Globe

Saturday 8th July- Charity shop start date

10th-14th July – Y6 transition week at BWHS

15th July – Charity shop end date

Friday 21st July – Last day of term

                            Leavers’ assembly

                            Duck race and bring and share tea party

Dates yet to be announced:

· topic-related school trip

· Sports Day

· Cycling proficiency (Year 5 and 6 children)



Franksbridge Primary School
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This term’s ‘Habit of Mind’ is persistence


The Value for May is Forgiveness





National Tests


Children in Years 2 to 6 will be taking their annual tests between 3rd May and 10th May. Children will be tested on their reading and comprehension, maths skills and mathematical reasoning during this period. 








Muddy Mondays and Freedom Fridays


We hope that the ground will be dry enough for children to play on the school field and in the woods on most days during the summer term but if the ground becomes very boggy again, we will revert to Muddy Mondays and Freedom Fridays. 


Children may bring wellies in as required or leave a spare pair in the pavilion. Outgrown wellies would be gratefully received to add to our spare welly collection. Thank you.





Newsletters and the full dinner menu can also be found on our school website


 � HYPERLINK "http://www.franksbridge.powys.sch.uk" �www.franksbridge.powys.sch.uk� under ‘Information for Parents’

















